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TAMPA MEETING - LAST CALL

The 10th Annual ISCE meeting will
take place July 31-August 4, 1993 at the
Sheraton Sand Key Resort on Clearwater
Beach, Florida. Details were provided in the
February Newsletter,

If you still have not registered, but
would like to attend, send your registration
fee to John Romeo:

$135 -Regular members;

$ 65-Student members;
$160-Non-members;

$ 55-Accompanying persons

Checks must be drawn in U.S. dollars
on a U.S bank, or alternatively send an
International Postal Order.

Send accommodation reservations
directly to the Sheraton Sand Key Resort,
1160 Gulf Blvd., Clearwater Beach, FL
34630. FAX 813-596-8488. Cost is $76
single/double room occupancy.

The Florida Program

At this point, 150 people have registered for
the meeting. We have an exciting program with 5
scheduled Symposia, contributed oral presenta-
tions, and a poster session. It’s not too late to
participate. There are still Poster spaces
available. A good time will be had by all!

Temperatures will be hot outside, but with a
nice sea breeze, and cool inside. All rooms are air
conditioned. You may want long sleeves for
meeting sessions. Bring sun-screen, sun glasses,
bathing suits and a hat! We'll sell you great T-
shirts, and provide you with shark repellent and
hurricane survival kits. There will be a prize for
the ugliest shorts seen on a meeting participant!

I Aug 1 - Sunday:

Marine Chemical Ecology
Contributed Papers - General Subjects

IAug 2 - Monday:

Chemical Ecology of Terpenoids
Contributed Papers - General Subjects

Aug 3 - Tuesday:

Physical Stress & Chemical Ecology
Insect Pheromones & Hormones
Contributed Papers -Insect CE9
Banquet

| From e Edior [

The Society is only as strong as its active
membership. If you have not already
done so, send your 1993 dues to Jim
Nation or Martine Rowell-Rahier.

Take a minute to vote. Return your
ballot for election of officers to me
before July 31, 1993.

The Newsletter is rather thin this time. I
need your contributions. Send
information about meetings of other
societies, new publications, job offerings,
personal honors, political or scientific
issues, or anything else you think might
be of interest to other members. [ am
happy to do this job for another 3 years,
but the newsletter is the voice of the
membership. Send something in to
make it better!!!

- John Romeo

IN THIS ISSUE

2 COSTA RICA TRAVEL

2 FLORIDA TRANSPORTATION
2 TREASURER'S REPORT

3 MEET THE CANDIDATES

4 UPCOMING MEETINGS

4 FUND RAISING ,
4 OFFICERS & COUNCILORS

Editor:  John T. Romeo :
University of South Florida
Department of Biology

Tampa, FL 33620 U.S.A.

ISCE Newsletter is published tri-annually,
in October, February and June. It is fi-
nanced through member contributions.
None of the material contained herein may
be reprinted without the proper written .
acknowledgement of the editor. Addre:

e PR
sions to the editor. Deadline for the next
issue is September 15, 1993.




Florida Transportation

r?g S(t: (():S(%Ialfﬁ{g;lce Travel Car Rentals are available at the Baggage Claim area in Tampa International Airport.

Special rates have been negotiated with Hertz. To make a reservation with them call: 1-800-
654-2240 and tell them the ISCE CV# which is 6769.

Guaranteed Rates are listed below. They include unlimited mileage, and the rates are valid
up to one week before and one week after the meeting. Cars may be returned to any Hertz
location in Florida with no intercity fee. Minimum age is 25.

There has been a good response to our post-
conference trip to Costa Rica. There is still space
available for 4 additional people. The August 5-12

trip includes roundtrip flight from Miami, double Car Class Daily Weekly

rooms with private

baths, land transfers, Subcompact $26.99 $ 95.99

and all meals. Areas Compact 28.99 102.99

to be visited include: Midsize 30.99 132.99

the cloud forest at g “g gize i goor gigg igggg

Mbjibeverde: g ull Size - 4 door ! :

et Convertible 4099 212.99
e diis Minivan 40.99 212.99

Guanacaste; and a

tropical rain forest at Selva Verde. Limousine Service (The Limo) is available from the airport to the Sheraton. This is

The trip promises to be a lot of fun and a located just outside the baggage claim area. Costis $11.75 per person and it runs every 20

unique opportunity to experience the tropicsata  minutes. A return service from the hotel is also available by booking 6 hours in advance.
reasonable price (3987 per person). If you have

put off deciding about this excursion, nowis your ~ 1aXi Service is also available outside the baggage claim area and will cost $20-30 to the

last opportunity to act. hotel.
conta?t Ho_lbrOOk Travel, Sed0 NN 18 Driving, From [-275 take the exit for Route 60 West/Clearwater. Stay on Route 60 through

Street, Gainesville, FL 32609. Telephone ¢ City of Clearwater. It will dead end at Clearwater Beach. There you will turn left onto

them at 904-377-7111 or 800-451-7111 or  Gylfview Blvd. Stay on that to the Hilton Hotel. Turn right there and go across the toll

FAX them at 904-371-3710. bridge (8.75). Once across the bridge, the Sheraton is the first building on the right. Driving

time from Tampa is approximately 45 minutes.

|
Delinquency Problem - jim o

This has been a very good year for the Society. Since our last meeting in Kyoto, we have received more than $25,000 in contribu-
tions from Japanese firms, and more are continuing to come in. We owe a great debt of thanks to our President, Prof. Dr. Kenji Mori, for the
outstanding job he has done for us among his Japanese colleagues. If you are attending the meeting in Tampa, please extend to him your
personal thanks. These contributions have provided the Society with a nice cushion.

Our “active” membership continues to be very volatile. Our mailing list contains about 600 persons, including 62 who last paid dues
in 1990, 56 who last paid in 1991, and 98 who last paid in 1992. Only 291 have paid their dues for
1993, and these include 41 new members. The Society has an additional 94 Life members. We
cannot afford to absorb the cost of long-term delinquent members and this is the last newsletter
that delinquents from 1990 will receive.

DUES RATES 1993

‘What to do about the problem of “Dues Delinquency”? I think many people are simply
unaware when they are late. To correct this we are currently printing the mailing label with the
date of your last dues payment. The label, however, is usually put on an envelope, so don’t throw
the envelope in the trash before you check on your status! I would also like to encourage
members to pay dues for up to 3 years in advance. This way you would receive dues
notices less often and know that you have given long-term support to the Society. Unfortunately,
however, we can not pay your Journal of Chemical Ecology subscriptions this way as these costs
are less stable. [ welcome your suggestions for building and maintaining our membership!

Finally, I appeal for update information from our Life members. We need current
telephone numbers, FAX, BITNET and/or INTERNET communication ability. Please send me
an updated membership form this fall when your dues notice comes.







